
Terms of Use

Effective Date: January 2025

Welcome to EquineChiropracticCare.com ("Site"). By accessing or using this Site, you agree to 
comply with and be bound by these Terms of Use ("Terms"). If you do not agree to these Terms, 
please refrain from using our Site.

1. Purpose of the Site

The purpose of this Site is to provide information about equine chiropractic care, share details 
about our services and expertise, and allow users to schedule appointments. The content provided 
is for informational purposes only and should not replace professional veterinary advice.

2. Use of the Site

You agree to:

• Use the Site for lawful purposes only.

• Refrain from submitting false or misleading information when filling out forms.

• Not engage in any behavior that disrupts the Site’s functionality, including but not limited 
to hacking or uploading malicious code.

3. Intellectual Property

All content on this Site, including text, images, logos, and graphics, is the property of [Your 
Name or Business Name] or its licensors and is protected by copyright, trademark, and other 
intellectual property laws. You may not reproduce, distribute, or otherwise use any content from 
the Site without prior written permission.

4. Appointment Scheduling

Scheduling an appointment through the Site does not guarantee acceptance or confirmation. We 
reserve the right to reschedule or cancel appointments if necessary. Users are responsible for 
providing accurate information when booking.

5. Disclaimer of Warranties

The Site and its content are provided "as is" without any warranties, express or implied. We do 
not guarantee the accuracy, completeness, or reliability of the information provided on the Site.
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6. Limitation of Liability

To the fullest extent permitted by law, we will not be liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, 
consequential, or punitive damages arising from your use of the Site, including but not limited to 
errors, omissions, or interruptions.

7. Third-Party Links

The Site may contain links to third-party websites for your convenience. We are not responsible 
for the content, policies, or practices of these third-party sites. Use them at your own risk.

8. Privacy

Your use of the Site is also governed by our Privacy Policy, which is incorporated into these 
Terms by reference. Please review the Privacy Policy to understand how we collect and use your 
information.

9. Termination

We reserve the right to suspend or terminate access to the Site, in whole or in part, at any time 
and for any reason, including a violation of these Terms.

10. Changes to the Terms

We may update these Terms from time to time. Any changes will be effective immediately upon 
posting the revised Terms on the Site. Your continued use of the Site after such changes 
constitutes your acceptance of the new Terms.

11. Governing Law

These Terms are governed by and construed in accordance with the laws of [Your State/Region], 
without regard to its conflict of law principles. Any disputes arising under these Terms shall be 
subject to the exclusive jurisdiction of the courts located in [Your State/Region].

12. Contact Us

If you have any questions about these Terms, please contact us:

Howdy@EquineChiropracticCare.com
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By using our Site, you acknowledge that you have read, understood, and agree to these Terms of 
Use.

Page  of 3 3


